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LAND RECLAMATION DIVISION
MEMORANDUM NO. 93-9

TO: All Coal Mine Operators
DATE: October 29, 1993
FROM: Fred K. Bowman, Superviso%‘

Land Reclamation Division

RE: Blanket Extension for Reporting of FY'93 Affected Acreage

Land Reclamation Division Memorandum No. 93-8, dated September 28, 1993, changed the due
date for submitting FY'93 affected acreage reports from October 1, 1993, to November 1, 1993.
The blanket extension was granted because of delays in taking the Department's annual aerial
photographs. Since the aerial photos are still not available, the due date is hereby extended to
December 1, 1993, for submission of the affected acreage reports.

Should you have any questions regarding the reporting of affected acreage, please do not hesitate
to contact your field representative or this office.
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